
 

 

2000 ELLENSBURG SANTA HOOP CLASSIC 
BOYS 5th GRADE 

POOL PLAY 
 

                  Red                                                        Blue 
                     Ellensburg Telephone                           Moses Lake Thunder 
                     Eastmont Wildcats                                Cascade Kodiaks 
                     Moses Lake Lakers                               Ellensburg Bulldogs 
                     Computer Central Ellensburg 
 
Saturday, December 16, 2000 
             
            8:30 a.m.    Moses Lake Thunder       def.    Ellensburg Bulldogs        49-5 
            9:45 a.m.    Eastmont Wildcats           def.    Moses Lake Lakers          74-6 
          12:15 p.m.   Moses Lake Thunder       def.    Cascade Kodiaks             34-14 
          12:15 p.m.   Ellensburg Telephone      def.    Computer Central            53-14 
            2:45 p.m.   Computer Central            def.    Moses Lake Lakers          38-14 
            2:45 p.m.   Eastmont Wildcats           def.    Ellensburg Telephone      25-12 
            5:15 p.m.   Cascade Kodiaks             def.    Ellensburg Bulldogs        32-19 
            5:15 p.m.   Eastmont Wildcats           def.    Computer Central            49-14   

  6:30 p.m.   Pullman Pacers                def.    Moses Lake Lakers          41-4 
           
Sunday, December 17, 2000 
                
          11:00 a.m.    Eastmont Wildcats           def.    Cascade Kodiaks             46-12 
             11:00 a.m.    Ellensburg Telephone      def.    Moses Lake Thunder       27-26 
             11:00 a.m.    Computer Central            def.    Ellensburg Bulldogs        32-17 
            1:30 p.m.   Moses Lake Lakers          def.    Ellensburg Bulldogs        33-31 
2OT 
            2:45 p.m.   Moses Lake Thunder       def.    Cascade Kodiaks             42-19 
1st/2nd     2:45 p.m.   Eastmont Wildcats           def.    Ellensburg Telephone      31-29 
 
 
 
Thank you for participating in our Santa Hoop Classic Basketball Tournament.  We hope 
you enjoyed yourselves and hope to see you again soon.  We are always looking for ways to 
improve our tournaments.  If you have any questions or comments, please call Mark 
Morrill at  
(509) 925-8017.           
 


